
Term 4 already- time is flying by in
Primary 3! Our main topic this term is
“Under the Sea.” We will be learning

about the oceans and seas around the
world and the marine life that inhabit

them. 

In Numeracy and Maths we are
learning about Shape, Position and

Movement as well as exploring patterns
and number relationships. In Literacy
we will be learning how to explain the
difference between fact and opinion.
We will be learning to write detailed

recounts using time openers.

Our P.E. days are
Monday and Thursday.
Please have suitable
gym kits including
shorts/leggings and
shoes for these days. 

Monday 5  May & 26
May

th th

30th May
Holiday

Sports Day

W.C.- 12th May
Weed Week Challenge 

Reading books will be
sent home on a
Monday. Please bring
these back on a
Friday. These books
are familiar to the
children. 

3rd June
Potted Sports (pupils
only)
23rd June
End of Year Celebration

Trips TBC



This term in Numeracy we will
be learning new mental maths
strategies to add and subtract

numbers mentally. We will
also be learning about Shape,
Position and movement. We

will continue to reniforce
pupils’ understanding of times

tables and linking this with
division. 

Here are some suggested
websites to explore numeracy

and maths at home
throughout this term.

During our reading sessions we
will be developing our reading
strategies. This term we will be
learning to read between the
lines to find hidden meanings

and making inferences.

In writing we are going to be
learning how to write a detailed
recount and adding WOW words
we have learned into our writing. 

Here are some activities and
websites to support learning at

home.


